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Abstract 
Innovation and STEM programs were identified as effective measures to foster economic growth and 
improvement in the quality of life. It is natural for engineering schools to embrace the opportunity to 
renovate the curriculum in response to the call.  Over the past decade, many new initiatives have been 
implemented by various universities to sharpen the abilities of their graduates to meet with the 
expectations of industry. An examination of the recent changes in the engineering curriculum and its 
delivery are discussed in light of innovation as a learning goal. Some issues faced by the current generation 
of engineers in exercising their creativity and bringing about innovation to their jobs are examined.  
Project-based learning and design experience appear to be two common themes championed by the 
initiatives of educational institutions, from school districts to universities and continuing education 
programs. Effective methods for assessment of student performance in projects have been a subject of 
considerable interest with far-reaching implications.  As electronic products and software become less 
transparent, hence not amenable to be tinkered or repaired by the public population, not only the curiosity 
of an aspiring student is hampered, but also the insight to scientific phenomena one would have acquired in 
working with devices and gadget becomes less accessible. More responsibility is placed upon the teacher 
and the parents to foster the interest of school-aged children on STEM subjects.  The discussion culminates 
with a number of recommendations for industrial organizations and regulatory bodies to facilitate and 
utilize the talents of innovative engineers for public interest. 
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